
City of Columbia

Request for Qualifications

Engineering Services

The City of Columbia, Mississippi ("City") is requesting responses to this Request for Qualifications
(RFQ) from qualified firms interested in providing engineering services in connection with federal
disaster recovery grants. The type of engineering work expected to be performed is civil, water,
wastewater, and storm water related. Work performed will comply with all federal and state
requirements and guidelines including FEMA PA Program and Policy Guide FP 104-009-02. Any
contract entered into will contain all required clauses as found at
https://www.fema.gov/sites/default/files/2020-07/fema pdat contract-provisions-template.pdf

Responses will be received by Maria Temples, City Clerk of the City of Columbia, Mississippi, until 5:00
p.m., local time on Monday, November 1, 2021, at City of Columbia, Mississippi, City Hall located at
201 Second Street, Columbia, MS 39429, (601-736-8201), Any responses received after the specified
deadline will not be considered.

Responses submitted will be opened on Tuesday, November 2, 2021, at 4:00 p.m., or immediately
thereafter.

Qualification responses which clearly show qualifications should be in paper format. Three (3) copies
of the technical qualification response and one (1) copy of the required additional forms should be
submitted. Exact format of the technical qualification response is at the discretion of the respondent.
Overly complex or lengthy response packages should be avoided.

The City will have final decisions in all matters regarding acceptance of proposals and issuance of
awards. Multiple awards may be made based on the needs of individual projects and in efforts to
comply with 2 CFR 200.321.

All responses submitted shall be submitted on the responding party's letterhead orresponding party's
identifiable response form and signed by a person authorized by the responder to submit the response.
Responses will be accepted by hand delivery, overnight mail, United States Postal Service, or
electronic distribution to mtemples@cityofcolumbiams.com. Responses submitted by electronic
distribution are not required to have the signature of a person authorized by the responder to submit the
response.

The City reserves the right to conduct discussions with offerers who submit qualifications determined to
be reasonably susceptible of being selected for the award but qualifications may be accepted without
such discussions.
























